
If you cannot see this email, please click here_

Webinar

The SPF (société de gestion de patrimoine 
familial) in 2022

Useful information and update on recent developments

Invitation

WEDNESDAY

30 March 2022

12:30 pm - 01:15 pm CET

Webinar via Webex

REGISTER NOW_

About the speakers

Arendt is pleased to invite you to attend a webinar about the SPF 

(société de gestion de patrimoine familial).

During this session, our experts will give a brief update on the 

current legal framework for SPFs, review recent developments in 

their use and provide practical insight into their utility.

Feel free to forward this invitation to any colleagues or clients who 

may be interested in attending.

Should you have any questions, please contact events@arendt.com 

We look forward to confirming your participation.

Kind regards,

The Partners of Arendt
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Max Kremer

Partner

Learn more_

Olivier Harles

Senior Associate

Learn more_

Alexander Sokolov

Senior Associate

Learn more_

Arendt & Medernach SA
Registered with the Luxembourg Bar 
RCS Luxembourg B 186371 arendt.com

41A avenue JF Kennedy 
L-2082 Luxembourg 

T +352 40 78 78 1 

I am informed that I can object to the processing of my personal data for marketing purposes at any time 
either by e-mail addressed to unsubscribe@arendt.com or by clicking here.

Please note that your personal data will be processed in accordance with our Privacy Notice.
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